
My dear Dr. Flick: 

From Dr. Minor to Dr. Flick 

65 French Bread Ave., 
Asheville, N.C. 

Harch -- , 1904. 

Vlhile I am sorry that Maragliano has disa.ppointed you, 

as I should have liked to meet him, I am sure his absence will not rrnke your 

lunch any less inviting and you can count on my being there. 

Let us hope that the Ccngress question will be satisfactorily 

settled, and that the funeral of the two ~uack Congresses will soun be here. 

Allow me at the sa>ne time to thank you for your most excellent 

article on House Infection in the 1ledical News, Feb. 6, which I greatly en­

joyed and a rep~int of which I should like to have. 

Sincerely yours, 

Charles L. Minar. 


